

Town of Ridgefield

TOWN HALL - 400 MAIN STREET
RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06877

DLHY-RIDGE GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE Please reply to: 168 Tackora Trail Ridgefield, Connecticut 06877

August 15, 1972

Wilber & Tuccio 350 East Main Street Ansonia, Connecticut 06401

Dear Mr. Wilber:

I am in receipt of your letter of August 11, 1972.

Please be advised that in our letter of July 26, 1972 an offer for settlement was made in good faith and without prejudice. We now assume that the offer is unacceptable and it is hereby withdrawn.

In the spirit of cooperation, if you wish to discuss this matter with the Committee, we shall be happy to meet with you at our next Meeting on August 28, 1972.

Sincerely,

Don Brooks, Chairman

Blhy-Ridge Golf Course Committee

cc: Joseph McLinden Committee Members

DB:ags